
 
 
 
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

SEPTEMBER 1, 2017 
 

2017 WATER MAIN UPGRADE PROJECT  
 

CADIEUX – KERCHEVAL TO CHARLEVOIX 
 
The contractor finished connecting all of the services to the new main and made the final connection at 
Charlevoix yesterday. Today they plan on pouring as much concrete as they can but do not believe 
that they will be able to get all the concrete poured today. By the end of the day today, all work between 
Kercheval and Waterloo will be completed and two way traffic on that block of Cadieux will be restored. 
Next week the contractor will be completing the remainder of the concrete work between Waterloo and 
Charlevoix, placing topsoil and sod. We are anticipating that all of the restoration work will be completed 
and the entire road open to traffic by the end of next week. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize in advance of the impending construction for any 
inconvenience it may cause you and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction in a 
timely manner. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 

Contractor: Bricco Excavating Company, LLC   (248) 547-6963 

Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc      
Charles Myslinski     (586) 726-1234 
Stephen Pangori     (586) 726-1234 

Thank You.  


